Sustainability Committee Report (10/08/10):

1.
The food working group hosted the first annual Harvest Moon Dinner at the Heller Center. It was a smashing success with a lot of the food for the dinner coming from the SEAS garden which is at the Heller Center.
2.
The education working group is busy reviewing books for the “All Campus Read” for next fall. There are several books in the running, and each member is reading one or more. We hope this selection will take place before the end of this semester.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Huber

